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MEMO 
 

TO:  Mayor Hahs and Members of the Board of Aldermen 

FROM: Janet Sanders, Building & Planning Manager 

DATE: November 3, 2022 

SUBJECT: HPF Grant for 2023 Missouri Main Street Workshop 

The following resolution supports a grant application to the Missouri 
Department of Natural Resources State Historic Preservation Office for a 
pass-through grant that will enable Missouri Main Street Connection to host 
a historic preservation-focused quarterly workshop in Jackson in November 
of 2023.  The city is the grant applicant but the funds will be passed to 
Missouri Main Street Connection to partially cover the costs of the workshop. 

Presenting this workshop is a partnership between Missouri Main Street 
Connection, Uptown Jackson Revitalization, and the City of Jackson.  The 
Memorandum of Understanding, also in this agenda, sets out each partner’s 
responsibilities in this effort.  There is no cost obligated by the City. 


